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Heads Up 
 
 

Dear parents 

 
 

We have all been saddened by the death of Queen Elizabeth II. The children 
have been engaging in activities to understand her incredible life and tireless 

service to our country over the last 70 years. The Queen’s  funeral on Monday 
marked a real celebration of her life and the children have talked extensively 

of watching this momentous day symbolizing the end of Queen Elizabeth ll’s 
reign. 

 
This week has seen Class 1 invite parents/grandparents to, ‘Come Dine with 

Me’ on Wednesday afternoon. This was a great turn out and feedback has all 
been extremely positive. 

 

  
 
 

Wednesday was a busy day for Class 2 as they enjoyed their first school trip to 
Manchester Airport to support their exploration of flight, in their topic, ‘Up, Up 

and Away’ where they have been learning about the Wright Brothers and 

Amelia Earhart. The children said that they enjoyed, ‘watching the planes take 
off’, ‘seeing the biggest plane in the world, an Emirates A380’ and ‘dressing up 

as police person, fireperson and cabin crew members!’ They had a fantastic 
time and were a credit to the school! 
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We have introduced a new Phonics Scheme this year and would like to take the 
opportunity to share this with all Reception and Year 1 parents next Tuesday 

from 15:30- 16:15. Mrs Turner and I look forward to seeing you all.  
 

As you will be aware, a new head teacher has been appointed for January 2023. 

I will continue to provide consistency and stability for the children at Pott 
Shrigley Church School and look forward to supporting her with transition when 

the time arrives. 
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Please see separate attachment from the PTA – please do get involved as and 

when you can as all activities support the children. 
 

Next week is a really busy week in school with photographs, phonics 
workshop, coffee morning and PTA BBQ – we look forward to seeing lots of 

you in school. 
 

 

I hope you all have an enjoyable weekend! 
 

Kind regards 
 

Marie Maynard 
 
Interim Head Teacher 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 27th September   - Years 3,4,5 and 6 Swimming 
-       PTA Craft Club 
-       Phonics Worksop for Parents – (Reception & Year 1) 3.30pm 

Wednesday 28th September  - School photographs (weather dependent) 
Thursday 29th September - School photographs (weather dependent) 

-       Kickstart PE Lessons & After School Club 
Friday 30th September - 9am – 10.15am - MacMillan Bake Sale – Coffee & Cake Sale in 

School. All welcome 
-      Forest School 
-      PTA Welcome Back BBQ 3.30-5.30pm 
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